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____________________________________________________________ 

Crofton House School is once again honored and very pleased to be hosting (for the third time) the 
2021-22 AAA Varsity Girls Volleyball BC Provincial Championships; the championships will run from 
Thursday, December 2nd to Saturday, December 4th 2021.  

CHS administration, staff, students and the athletic community all look forward to the upcoming 
championships; it is a privilege to have so many visitors to our school and our community. We wish you 
much luck to the road to the 2021-22 AAA BC’s!  

Thank you Ecole Salish Secondary - WOLVES!!                                                                           
Host school of the 2019 championships 

We all know how much time, effort and organization goes into running a provincial championship. 
USUALLY, the planning starts almost immediately after the conclusion of the previous championship. I 
personally want to take this opportunity to thank Dawson Creek Secondary School and their entire 
community for all their work they have done in preparing for these championships. We do hope all their 
time and hard work will be rewarded for the 2022-23 BC Championships.  

Congratulations the 2019 AAA gold medal winner, Little Flower Academy & it is our sincere gratitude in 
LFA hosting matches in this year’s upcoming championships in their great facility. We could not do it 
without them!!  

___________ 

Yours in Volleyball,  

Gerald Lambert 
2021-22 AAA Championship Director  

 

This year’s championship theme is.                                                                                                                             

SURVIVOR 
so get your SURVIVOR team bandanas / buffs ready! 

 


